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Happy Halloween 

The City of Liberty 

Would like to wish everyone a Safe and Happy Halloween. 

The Trick or Treat in Downtown Liberty is still on. 

Between the Hours of 5:00pm and 8:00pm, S. Commerce Street and Part of W. Front Street will be 
closed for the trick or treat event. 

If it is canceled, we will inform everyone on our Website & Facebook page. 
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